
From: Chambers - O'Neill DP <Chambers.O'Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 11:53 AM 
To: 'michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au' <michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au> 
Cc: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au>; 'joydeep.hor@peopleculture.com.au' 
<joydeep.hor@peopleculture.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Modern Awards Review 2023-24 - Work and Care Our Ref Matter: 20240007 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen, 

I confirm receipt of your correspondence below. 

I confirm that the FAAA will be included in the consultation process for the Work and Care Stream. 
 
Kind Regards, 

Claudia Fruscalzo 

Associate to Deputy President O’Neill  

 
T 03 8656 4551  

E Chambers.O’Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 7, 11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne, VIC, 3000 
PO Box 1994, Melbourne, Vic, 3001 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country 
From: Michael Nguyen <michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:28 PM 
To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Joydeep Hor <joydeep.hor@peopleculture.com.au> 
Subject: Modern Awards Review 2023-24 - Work and Care Our Ref Matter: 20240007 
 

Dear Associate 

We act for the Flight Attendants’ Association of Australia (FAAA) in the work and care stream of 
the Fair Work Commission’s Modern Awards Review 2023-24 (“Work and Care Stream”).  

 You don't often get email from michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au. Learn why this is important  I 
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We are instructed to advise the Commission that the FAAA will be participating in the Work and 
Care Stream consultation process and are intending to attend one of the consultation hearings on 
either 3 April 2024 or 4 April 2024. 

We apologise for the delay in providing this information to the Commission and respectfully request 
that the Commission accept this correspondence. 

Regards 

Michael Nguyen 
Senior Associate 
  
Level 29, 255 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 Australia 
P  +61 2 8094 3119  |   M +61 (0)411 114 307 
E  michael.nguyen@peopleculture.com.au W www.peopleculture.com.au 
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